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Senator Urquhart asked: 

Did the Threatened Species Scientific Committee consider the new plan in early-2015, as 

expected? If not, what has been the delay? 

What were the recommendations of the Committee? 

Answer: 

The Threatened Species Scientific Committee has yet to consider the final draft Christmas 

Island Biodiversity Plan. The draft plan is being amended to take into account the issues 

raised during the public comment period. Once the draft plan has been amended it will go to 

the committee for consideration. 


